
August 10, 2023

The Runway at the Sangster International Airport is temporarily
closed, as such, there will be no flight operations until further notice.
 
We are working to resolve the issue and will provide further
updates.

All departing passengers should check in for their flights as normal. 

We apologize for the inconvenience caused and thank you in
advance for your patience and understanding.  
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